
Minutes 



New Business: 

Recently the AEC has been involved with collaborations regarding the new engineering building 

and met with the planning committee several times to discuss implementation of accessibility 

beyond standard ADA building code. Also, additional collaborations took place with the music 

department to make courses more accessible with implementation of optic character recognition 

software in conjunction with jaws and nvda. 

 

Other Matters: 

Chair Charles Luke mentioned furthering accessibility education for faculty would be helpful. It 

would benefit all involved in the process especially students. C. Goad explained how he has seen 

a big atmosphere change since he came to campus, and accessibility collaborations with other 

departments on campus have become more progressive and effective. 

 

Adjourn: 

�x Chair Charles Luke thanked members for their attendance and service to the ADA 

Committee and adjourned this meeting. 


